
 

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot 

Dated 17/06/2022 

Public Notice 

In compliance to the directions of the Deptt. of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of 

Punjab, Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot is going to conduct the counseling 

on 22/06/2022 (10.00 am sharp) at Auditorium, Guru Gobind Singh Medical College, 

Faridkot, regarding shifting the outsourced employees working at COVID-19 Lab to Govt. 

Medical Colleges/ Distt. Hospitals Punjab. The shifting shall be done by way of merit 

 All the candidates are hereby directed to attend the counseling (in person) and 

bring the all relevant record. 

 

SD/- 

REGISTRAR 


